
 

 

Friday 28th June 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

The senior leadership team have looked carefully at the class organisation for 2019/20. Below you 

will see the classes and their teacher/Learning Support Officer for next year. With Miss Neal leaving 

for pastures new, we are delighted to inform you Mrs Joyce will be stepping in to the Y1 role. We 

are also welcoming Miss Crabtree who will be joining our Reception team from September. 

 

To ensure the children are ready to hit the ground running in September we will be holding our 

transition day on Wednesday 3rd July. On this day the children will be with their new teacher in 

their new classrooms. They will be lining up in their new spaces on the yard (which we will practice 

the day before) and for the children in Y2 moving to Y3, they will be having slightly earlier break 

and lunchtimes. On Thursday 4th July, the children will return back to the current class teacher to 

finish off what again has been another wonderful year at Leamington. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to talk to your child’s teacher. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mr. Paul Vine 

 

Ps. we will be sending out school reports on Wednesday 17th July with parents evening the same 

afternoon/night. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Current Class 

 

2019/20 Class Teacher Learning Support Officer 

 

Phase 1 

Classes to be mixed 1HH (Miss. Hornby) Mrs. Finnan 

Classes to be mixed 1LJ (Mrs. Joyce) Mrs. Costello  

 

1HH 2JE (Miss. Evans) (Phase Leader) Mrs. Hudson 

1AN 2JW (Miss. Wilson) Ms. Gardner/Mrs. Allanson 

 

2SL 3SH (Mrs. Halligan) Mrs. Irving 

2JW 3AF (Miss. Fergusson) Miss Stones 

 

Phase 2 

3SH 4SL (Mrs. Leach) (Phase Leader) Mrs. Grant 

3AF 4CM (Mrs. Maher) Miss. Miller 

 

4CM 5DC (Miss. Carroll) Mr. Frazer 

4LT 5LT (Miss. Tunstall) Mrs. Tuzio 

 

5SD 6SD (Miss. Doyle) Mrs. McKevitt 

5DC 6FB (Mrs. Baxter) Mrs. Fredson 

 

 

  


